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To: Jai Medical Providers 
From:  ProCare Rx 
Date:  April 20, 2020 
Subject: Prior Authorization Requirement Removal For Truvada and Descovy 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Effective immediately, the following changes have been made to the formulary:  

• The PA requirement has been removed from Truvada. The quantity limit of 30 for 
a 30-day supply remains in place. 

• The PA requirement has been removed from Descovy. The quantity limit of 30 for 
a 30-day supply remains in place. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Providers can contact ProCare’s Prior-Authorization Department at 800-555-8513 for 
assistance with PA requests or questions regarding clinical guidelines. Our PA 
Department is available Monday through Friday from 8:30 am-5:30 pm EST. For 
assistance with PA requests during non-business hours please contact our 24 hour 
customer service department at 800-213-5640. 


